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Railroad Crossings to Close for Track Maintenance 

Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR) has informed the City railroad crossings north of Lincoln 
Highway at Sixth Street and Seventh Street may close as early Friday, October 5, to
accommodate scheduled track maintenance.  The closures may remain in place until 
October 12.  Dates are tentative and subject to change at the discretion of the UPRR 
and weather.  Detours will be in place.  Motorists are asked to proceed with caution.  
The City will post UPRR issued updates to www.cityofdekalb.com or follow us on 
Facebook and Twitter @cityofdekalb_IL.   
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